Dear David,

As just discussed we are willing in the circumstances to allow a few more days after the published deadline of the 22<sup>nd</sup> March for you and other residents to send in your comments.

To that end we will hold off making any recommendation until after 3<sup>rd</sup> April so we can take into account any late comments. Any comments made between the 22<sup>nd</sup> March and 3<sup>rd</sup> April can be emailed direct to the planning inbox using the email address planning@camden.gov.uk and these will be logged in the usual way and passed to the planning officer.

I hope this assists.

Regards

Neil McDonald Planning Solutions Manager





